
 

 
Welcome to our Newest Board Members!                                                                                                                             

 
Garrett Verhelst was born and raised in Lafleche and works in the area as a  
Certified Crop Advisor with “J-MAS Marketing and Agronomy”. 
He lives at Thomson Lake with his girlfriend Shawna Pluecks.  
Garrett enjoys spending his spare time by playing hockey, ball, golf and helping 
organize community fundraisers.  
He has been a member of a few different boards in the community and looks forward 
to serving the members of Lafleche Credit Union.  
  
 
 

 
Trent Packet was born & raised in Lafleche and is the owner and operator of 
Lafleche Autobody.  He has worked there for 14 years and been the owner 
for the past 5 years.   He also farms in RM 74 with his wife Crystal and 
children Tyla and Kayson. Trent currently lives on a farm outside of 
Lafleche. During the winter months, time spent in the rink coaching and 
watching hockey.  Summers farming and spending time at Thomson Lake.  
 
 

 

THANK YOU to the following outgoing Board members:         

Lynn Sutherland – 6 years (last 4 years as President)       Glenn Sproule – 14 years 
For your dedication & commitment to our organization and membership! 

 

 



 

IT PAYS TO BE A MEMBER! 
Lafleche Credit Union Member Profit Sharing Day 2020 

$235,000 TO BE RETURNED To Lafleche Credit Union Members

8% on loans (interest paid) 

8% on deposits (interest earned) 

 

Wishing all the best to the Graduating Classes of 2020! 
 

“When you take risks, you learn that there will be times when you succeed and there 
will times when you fail, and both are equally important.” ---Ellen DeGeneres 

 
 
Lafleche Credit Union gives each graduate from Lafleche, Glentworth & Kincaid a monetary 
bursary. We offer student loans, graduate account packages and Collabria Student credit 
cards to help start their future.  
 
 

 

You First. Banking Second. 
Over the past year, our members have encountered some unique challenges. At this time, we understand the worry you 
may be feeling, especially as it relates to your finances. If you have faced financial challenges due to COVID-19 or the 
economic downturn, Lafleche Credit Union would like our members to know that we are here for them.  We have been 
providing flexible financing solutions tailored to members individual situations in our communities for over 80 years.  

For the most up to date information about the various support programs available, we recommend that our members 
visit the following websites: 

- Government of Canada’s Economic Response Plan: www.canada.ca   

- Government of Saskatchewan’s Business and Worker Support: www.saskatchewan.ca 

- Financial Consumer Agency of Canada: www.canada.ca 
 
Any members, who have concerns about their personal or business financial circumstances, do not hesitate to contact 
one of our lenders. We would welcome an opportunity to provide financial guidance and discuss solutions that may be 
available to you.  Please contact our lenders at either Lafleche Branch at 306-472-5215 or Glentworth Branch at 306-266-
4821 to find out how we can help you with your unique financial needs. 

 

 

                                                           
 

Are you aware that the 
Lafleche Credit Union is able 
to finance your Thomson 
Lake Regional Park property 
purchase, new construction, 
& renovation costs? 
 

 

 
Thank you to the health care 
workers and all the people 
still working in the public 
during this challenging time! 
 
  


